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Fire call at Hiawatha hotel
(KNZA)--No major damage was reported following a fire at a Hiawatha hotel
Monday afternoon.

The Hiawatha Fire Department was called to the Best Western Hotel located on
East Lodge Road shortly after 2:40.

Upon arrival, Fire Department Public information Officer Jordanne Shockley
says the fire was on the south side of the hotel.

She said it was a small fire and extinguished quickly. Shockley said there was
smoke damage inside the hotel.

The cause of the fire remains under investigation and no other information is
being released at this time.

Assisting at the scene were the Robinson Fire Department, Squad 48, Town and
Country EMS and Hiawatha Police Department.
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